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Illinois is set to pass new amendments to the Right to Work Act that will greatly
change the laws regarding non-compete agreements in Illinois. The amendments
will affect the minimum income thresholds for non-compete and non-solicitation
clauses, require a review before the employee signs, and update employee-
friendly attorney’s fees rules amongst others.

Join Jeff Glass for this informative webcast as he helps employers better
understand the new laws by clarifying important issues in order to have
enforceable agreements.


